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available, each Branch spoke through its own dcle- we
csting because, as far as 
gate, and the pulse of the Society was felt in all its strength.

President’s Address.
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Time travels in divers paces with divers people, with members of
ever increasing pace." Such was the opening thought

our ur
Society he travels at an 
of our esteemed President’s address, so full of sanguine hope for the future, 
while voicing the great responsibility which the rapid growth of our work 
must involve. We must work with all our might to advance the Kingdom. 
Have we not failed to reach the limit of our possibilities in Christ ? Have we 
wrestled in prayer for the removal of all hindrances ?

The President referred to the general work of the Society, and the strong
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desire to increase our membership in the closing Century year, 
influence, and patient waiting for Divine guidance can alone bring great 
results. What shall be done to Win our young people ? Many women in

teachers in the Sabbath School and Junior C.E.S. and should
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.auxiliaries are
be leaders. The Junior C. E. S. might be organized in connection with 
Auxiliaries as in the United States. The famine in T Jia was fully dealt with 
and the grave questions that must arise therefrom. We must meet the press- 

ing need of workers.
Kindly reference was made to the absence of Mrs. Jeffrey, to the retire- 

ment of Mrs. H. Campbell and to Mrs. Telfer, who is retiring from part of 
her work as Secretary of Publications. Resolutions of affectionate regard and 
rpprccX .ion of their services were passed by standing votes.

May we look forward in the coming year with great expectations, knowing 
that Our Father is sufficient for all things.
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Presentation of Reports.
It was with regret that through illness and other circumstances, a 

number of our Secretaries were unable to attend. Expressions of regret were 
heard from many of the delegates, “ We miss the sound of the long familiar 
voices." These reports are published in full in the Annual Report, which 
will be in your hands early in June, and we feel that especially should all 
Presidents of Auxiliaries and Mission Bands study the details of these reports 
that they may be the more efficient leaders, able to keep before the members 
the work undertaken by the Society. It is but a few of the prominent features 

that can be touched on here.
Foreign Work—Secretary, Mrs. Bell.

Mrs. Bell was unable to be present and her report was spoken to by Mrs. 
Grant. Reference was made to the few workers we have in the held at pre­
sent, in proportion to the number of stations, 
four arc home on account of ill health. A missionary in India says, “ \ our 
Canadian missionaries over work themselves.’’ 1 he only remedy then is that

* Besides those on furlough,


